
 
 

RE: Lafourche Parish Water District No. 1 
 Public Service Announcement 

Customer Update #3 
Released as of  Friday, January 26, 2024, (1:30pm) 

 

For Immediate Release:  

Repairs are complete on the water leak at the Lafourche Parish Water District’s South 
Treatment Plant.  Water pressures should slowly increase throughout the day and night in the 
affected areas. 

Remember, when your water service is re-established, all customers between the Hwy 654 
Bridge (Gheens Bridge) and the Lafourche-Jefferson parish line will be on a Boil Water 
Advisory (Please visit lpwdla.org to view the Boil Water Advisory).  Also, all customers should 
refrain from non-essential water use until further notice.  Thank you for your cooperation and 
patience.  

 

Updates: 

Customers should stay tuned to News Media outlets and monitor the Lafourche Parish Water District’s Website at 
www.lpwdla.org for further updates and additional information. 

News Media Note: 

Please repeat this announcement several times a day until further notice and advise the public that this information, along with 
future updates will be posted on the Lafourche Parish Water District’s Website at www.lpwdla.org. 

 
Wayne Gautreaux 
General Manager 
Lafourche Parish Water Dist. No. 1 
 

Social Media Disclaimer: 

If you are viewing this Public Service 

Announcement on Social Media, you are 

urged to visit www.lpwdla.org to 

confirm it is accurate and up to date. 
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